
NOTICE 
 

THE PLANNING COMMISSION 
MEETING SCHEDULED FOR 

TUESDAY, JULY 2, 2024,  
HAS BEEN CANCELED DUE TO LACK 

OF AGENDA ITEMS.  
 

HOWEVER, THERE WILL BE A 
PLANNING COMMISSION WORK 

SESSION ON TUESDAY, JULY 9, 2024, 
AT 7 PM TO DISCUSS THE MASTER 

PLAN. 
  

THIS WORK SESSION WILL BE HELD 
IN THE WILLIAMSTON CITY HALL 
COUNCIL CHAMBERS AT 161 E. 

GRAND RIVER AVE., WILLIAMSTON.  
 

ALL MEMBERS OF THE PUBLIC 
ARE WELCOME TO ATTEND. 

 
CALL 517-655-2774 WITH QUESTIONS.   


